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The My Aged care system in 
Australia  (www.myagedcare.gov.au)
can be confusing.  

The moment that people start their 
journey in navigating the system is 
often at the time of a crisis.  

This makes the complexities even 
more difficult to understand and 
handle.

Finding the websites, learning the 
jargon, understanding the funding 
models and of course, the long 
waiting lists can increase distress.

If you need support in navigating 
care with your family members, 
workforce, church or business 
community, we are able to 
support and help you.

Dignity is the key moral concept 
when caring for people who are
vulnerable. People living with 
dementia have experienced many 
key losses in their lives.  This 
makes them vulnerable. 

Dignity is an important component 
to the quality of life.  The Royal 
Commission into Aged Care 
Quality and Safety commenced in 
Adelaide on 18 January 2019 and 
will deliver its final report by 30 
April 2020.

The Commissioners will conduct 
hearings and/or round table 
discussions in each capital city 
and some regional centres.

If you would like further 
information about this, please 
contact us.

Care Partnerships Australia 
provide the specialist dementia 
support that families need. 

We are experienced clinicians 
helping people to live well with 
dementia in their own homes or 
when extra care is needed, in 
hospital or at a residential care 
facility.

We provide family carers with 
valuable information about 
making their homes “enabling” 
and safe for a person living with 
any type of cognitive disability.

We provide support in advanced 
care planning. 

Care Partnerships Australia is 
not affiliated with any particular 
organisation and we are not 
financial experts- our focus is on 
helping families.

We’d love to help you.

Michelle Harris
Dementia consultant

@carepartnershipsaustralia
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There’s no place like home

My colleague Sheila 
Lapping and I have 
released three booklets 
you may be interested in. 


